
November Newsletter 
The Tropical Spring Congress, held from 18th to  
20th October was a huge success, with 88 
players  registered. 


Malanda Club had a few winners.

 Dee and Bjorg won E/W in the Walk-in Pairs, and 
also Category B in the Swiss Pairs. 

Stewart and Allison were 2nd in Category C, and Tony and Netta 

were second in Category D.

 The success was due to the hard work of members of the Cairns, 
Atherton, and Malanda Clubs, in particular William, Sonja, and Margaret. 

 


Coming Events 
Malanda Club Championship   Monday, 11 & 18 November 2024

TBC Interclub  8.45 Start   Saturday, 30 November 2024

TBC Christmas Party    Thursday, 12 December 2024

Malanda Christmas Party   Monday, 16 December 2024    
 










Our next exciting event was the Melbourne Cup party. Thank you to the 
members who set up the table, and brought afternoon tea, and also Kate 
and Dee who organised the sweeps. Everyone enjoyed the afternoon, and 
had lots of laughs.





